
	

	

	
	
	

 

 

22nd September 2023 
 

 

 
Dear Parents, Carers, and Students 
 
 

Re: Year 10 Information Evening – Tuesday 26th September at 4.30pm 
 
 

I am writing to confirm the details for the Year 10 information evening, which is taking 
place on Tuesday (26th September). The evening will take place at 4.30pm in the main 
hall. The event will start promptly. Please enter the academy through the reception area 
where staff will welcome and register you.  
 
The event will provide key information and resources for starting GCSE/BTEC courses 
in Key Stage 4 as well as support and guidance for Year 10 for both you and your child. 
It is therefore important for your child to attend with you where possible. The session 
will include presentations by Kayley Smith (Deputy Head of Year 10 and 11 – Student 
Progress), Martin May (Deputy Head of Year 10 and 11 – Student Development) and 
myself. 
 
If you are unable to attend this evening for any reason, please contact me and I will 
arrange to send the information to you following the session. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if I can support 
further. 
 
I look forward to meeting you on Tuesday evening and working with you and your child 
over the year ahead. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Dan Greenwood 
 
Vice Principal 

	
	


